
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
 
DATE:   September 2022     
ITEM:  Museum Store Report 
FROM:  Eugene Vicknair   
 
We have received more new pins from Sundance Marketing including a WP 917-D pin.  We also 
received the new WP 165 Feather hats and some new patches and toys. 
 
Sales have been good and the new products are being well received.  We are already looking to reorder 
some of the new custom shirts we started stocking.  The Folkmanis puppets continue to be popular. 
 
Looking at adding some more toys and children’s items for Pumpkin Patch Trains. 
 
We are clearing stuff out near the roll up door to allow the Keddie Wye layout to come into the store 
space.  We are also looking at adding some more electrical capacity in the desk area and adding HVAC 
to the east end of the store. 
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